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TINKER FEDERAL CREDIT UNION MOORE SITE  
WILL REBUILD AFTER F-5 TORNADO STRIKES 

 
OKLAHOMA CITY – “We will rebuild” is the promise from Tinker Federal Credit 
Union (TFCU), as personnel continue to scour through what remains of its Moore branch. 
That facility, located at 400 S.W. 6th Street, was destroyed in the F-5 tornado that hit 
Moore, Okla. on May 20, 2013.  
 
The safe deposit box vault – the same one that sheltered 14 employees and eight 
members during the tornado – has been under around-the-clock security since Monday 
and will continue to be guarded, as TFCU works diligently to arrange for giving members 
access to their safe deposit boxes. 
 
“We know members are concerned about the contents of their safe deposit boxes that 
were at the Moore branch,” said TFCU Senior Vice President of Marketing Matthew 
Stratton. “As soon as we can make them accessible, we will contact those members. We 
want them to know their personal belongings and papers are being closely guarded.” 
 
TFCU said that, in addition to questions about the safe deposit boxes, the most common 
question from members who had used the Moore branch has been about where they can 
conduct their TFCU business in the future. “We have several branches in the general 
area, as well as a Credit Union Service Center in the same vicinity, where they can 
continue to take care of their personal financial business,” Stratton said. 
 
Stratton also said the credit union will continue to clean up and clear off the property over 
the new few weeks so new construction can begin.  
 
Tinker Federal Credit Union is the largest credit union in Oklahoma, with over $3 billion 
in assets and 275,000 members. 
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